BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
November 28, 2017

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Jon Dill to the group.

CM/ECF to be Down to Transition to New Rules

Our Court's CM/ECF system will be shut down at 5:00 p.m.
(Central) this Thursday, November 30, 2017, and will be
brought back up at approximately 8:00 a.m. (Central) this
Friday, December 1, 2017. The shutdown is necessary to allow
our IT staff to make the software changes attendant to the
amended Federal Rules of Bankruptcy Procedure and the
amended local bankruptcy rules that take effect this Friday.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “"dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

